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 Dear prayer partners,  

Greetings to you from Oklahoma City, OK! 

It is always good to know that we can count on our prayer partners, especially since both Marty and I, 
have been sick for the past two weeks, with something that has all the signs of COVID. 

Isaiah 40:31 But they that wait upon the LORD shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with 
wings as eagles; they shall run, and not be weary; and they shall walk, and not faint. 

We look forward to feeling renewed in strength knowing that God has purpose in everything He 
allows to come to our lives. Many things we don’t understand. But one thing we know… He knows 
what He is doing!  And we trust Him for the outcome. 

The news from the work in Argentina fills us with joy as we hear and see thru photos how God is 
using Pastor Jorge and the people of the Fundamental Baptist Church.  

*At a special children’s activity several were saved.   

*Young people are enthusiastic about participating in a Youth Conference later this month in San 
Rafael, Mendoza (about 750 miles from Buenos Aires).  Please pray that God will work in many lives. 

*The improvements being carried out at the Church property have encouraged the people to get 
behind the work by helping, praying and giving. All this brings great joy to our hearts! 

The country’s news on the other hand is not very good. Inflation estimates place it at over 80% for the 
year. This is making it hard for the people to make ends meet, and producing a lot of social unrest! 

Praise the Lord for the Good News of Christ eternal gift of salvation!  Please pray that we all be 
faithful in sharing them whether here, there, or anywhere! 

We are so grateful for your prayers and financial support for the work God has called us to in 
Argentina. 

Thanking God for His faithfulness, 

 

Al & Marty 
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